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SATs/Assessments 

As part of our whole school assessment process, 

KS1 & KS2 pupils have been carrying out 

assessment tasks over the past 2 weeks.  

 

Our Year 6 pupils recently took part in the SATs 

tests and are eagerly waiting for their results. 

 

Well done, to all of the children who have 

shown hard work and commitment to these 

assessments. 

Outdoor Classroom 

We have finally had our outdoor classroom 

installed, after securing an installation date to 

enable the children to use this facility as soon as 

possible. We would like to say a huge thank you 

to the NSA along with all of the parents/carers 

and wider community who supported our fund 

raising events. 

It will be officially opened by the May King & 

Queen at our annual Maypole and Country 

Dancing event on Tuesday 18th June 2013. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the second half of 

the summer term have been sent out. As usual 

these letters include the learning your child will 

take part in over the next term and are sent out 

via email or bookbags.  

 

Sickness Bug 

We have experienced a high level of illness within 

our school community. Please express how 

important personal hygiene is to your 

child/children, as we have done in school. Please 

can we take this opportunity to remind 

parents/carers that we have a school policy of 

children remaining absent from school until a 

clear 48 hour period without illness has occurred.  

Please do not send your child/children into school 

if they are complaining of feeling sick or have 

been sick. Thank you. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

• Thursday 6th June 2013- Country Dancing 

Festival at Welbourne Primary School. 

• Friday 14th June 2013- Father’s Day 

assembly for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

• Friday 14th June 2013- NSA Dress Down 

Day. Letter will follow near to the time. 

• Tuesday 18th June 2013- Norwood’s Country 

Dancing Festival. 

• Saturday 22nd June 2013- NSA Summer 

Fayre- Please record this in your diaries. 

• Monday 24th June 2013- School 

Photographer will be in school to take class 

and team photographs. 

• Friday 5th July 2013- NSA Summer Disco. 

Letter will follow near to the time. 

 

Parking 

Unfortunately we have had several complaints again 

from local residents about inappropriate parking by 

some of our parents/carers. Please can we again 

remind you to please park responsibly on Coniston 

Road, Gunthorpe Road and in front of the pedestrian 

access. Norwood primary School is very 

committed to the safety and wellbeing of all our 

pupils and we need parents/carers to work with 

us. 

 

Trim Trail 

Please be aware that our trim trail was removed 

accidently by landscapers who will replace with a 

new trim trail within the next month.  

 

Website 

Please can we make you aware that we are in the 

process of setting up a new website, therefore access 

to our website is temporarily unavailable.  

 

Half Term 

We break up on Friday 24th May 2013 and return to 

school on Monday 3rd June 2013. Hope you all 

have a good half term. 


